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Board election set by Nominating Committee
The Nominating Committee for the election of the 	
Central Electric Board of Directors met June 3 to 	
provide a slate of candidates for the 2024 Annual 
Meeting of the Members.

Nominated for consideration are the  
following members:

• Tommy Dalrymple, District 1

• W. Phillip Thompson, District 2

• Nancy Holmes, District 3

According to the Cooperative bylaws, any 
one hundred (100) or more members of the 
cooperative, acting together over their signatures 
not less than one hundred (100) days prior to 
the meeting, may make additional nominations in 
like manner listing the nominees separately with 
respect to the Directorate Districts. The deadline  

 

for additional nominations is June 25. Once the full 
slate of nominees has been determined following 
the conclusion of the additional nomination period, 
the list will be posted at the Cooperative’s office at 
128 Wilson Road, Sanford, N.C. The election will 
be conducted via online and mail-in ballots Aug. 25 
through Sept. 23 as a part of the Annual Meeting 
of the Members. Look out for more information on 
the Annual Meeting and director voting process in 
your September issue of Carolina Country.

The committee met June 3 and during the 

meeting, they nominated three-year terms 

for the following incumbents: Tommy 

Dalrymple, District 1; W. Phillip Thompson, 

District 2; and Nancy Holmes, District 3.


